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 Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the newsletter this week. 
 

We have had a very exciting time in school this week, starting with the long awaited football match with Haddon Dene 
Primary School. 
The football team were superb, winning the match 6-0. They played together brilliantly, supported each other and simply 
could not be faulted; each and every one of them played their hearts out. A big thank you to Mr. Peters for working with 
them at lunchtimes to ensure they played as well as they could as a team 
We are delighted to inform you that we are now to represent Kent in the South East Finals, which will be held in March. 

Some of the Year 1 + 2 children also took part in a football tournament at Greenfields school on Thursday which they all thoroughly en-
joyed. 
 
Bredhurst then caused quite a stir as we went viral with our letter regarding Roblox! 
May I re-iterate the source of the information in this letter came from an E-Safety Company (EST), not the 
Kent Police as we originally thought. However, we continue to stand by our basic message which is to 
check that your child is playing safely on line. If you are unsure how to check their devices please come into 
school where a member of staff will be able to assist you with this. 
 
This week: 
Fir Tree class have been exploring robot dances which they shared in their class worship on Thursday which I am reliably informed were 
very entertaining. 
Forge class have been finding out about different Artic animals and how they survive. 
Hurstwood completed a science investigation about melting foods, some of them were very tempted by the chocolate which they had 
to melt! 
Kemsley class went on a squared number monster hunt around the school. 
Oakwood class have been focusing on their mathematical reasoning and being able to explain their mathematical understanding. 
 
Snow and ice are currently predicted for next week, so please do check the website and listen to radio Kent in case of heavy snow for 
any school closures. 

 
Mr Hegley has kindly planted spring bulbs along the flower bed. Please ensure your child/ren do not walk or jump on 
these areas. 
 
Please could we remind parents about parking safely. This does include not parking across the steps to the village 

hall, and on double yellow and zig zag lines outside the school. Thank you for your support in this. 
 
Could I also ask you not to let your children run around the staff car park, as on the odd occasion staff do 
need to leave promptly at the end of the day, to attend meetings at different schools, and we do not want to 
risk hurting a child as we leave. 
 
 
Best Wishes 

Michelle Cox 

Mrs M Cox 
Head Teacher 

The Village Hall Charity shop is now open on Wednesday afternoon 

1.30—3.30p.m. 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week        

   

Fir Tree Milly Checkland  

Forge  Louis Fiolka  

Hurstwood Scott Abdey  

Kemsley Abigail Maclellan  

Oakwood     Logan Hegley  

 

           Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Fred Bench  

Forge   Leo Sheridan   

Hurstwood  Thomas Dodson  

Kemsley  Arran Berntsen 

Oakwood  Harry Checkland    

Writer of the Week       

Fir Tree Lola Deakin  

Forge  Alessia Suvari  

Hurstwood Luchia Thomas 

Kemsley Abigail Maclellan 

Oakwood Rhys Thomas  

February 

Wednesday 7th  Parent eve 3.45 –5.00p.m. 

Thursday 8th   Forge AOW + Parent eve 3.45—7.30p.m. 

Friday 9th   Pancake races 2.45 

Monday 12th February—Friday 16th  Half Term 

Monday 19th  Children return to school 

Wednesday 21st  Messy Church 3.30p.m. 

March 

Book week 5th—9th March 

Thursday 8th   Mother’s Day sale 2.00p.m. 

Thursday 22nd  Spring Afternoon 2.00p.m. 

Wednesday 28th  Easter Service 2.00p.m. 

Thursday 29th  Easter Egg Hunt 2.45p.m. 

Friday 30th March—Friday 13th April Easter Break 

April 

Monday 16th  Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 17th  Children return to school 

May 

Saturday 19th  May Day (all children are needed in school) 

Monday 28th May — Friday 1st June Half Term Break 

June 

Monday 4th   Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 5th   Children return to school 

Wednesday 13th  Sports Day a.m. 

July 

Wednesday 18th  Disco 4.30—6.30p.m. 

Thursday 19th  Yr6 Pool Party 

Friday 20th   Leaver’s Service 

Friday 20th July Last Day of Term 

We are asking for any used 
stamps which raise more 
money for people affected 
by leprosy. We will have a 
box in reception for these to 

be placed in. 
 

 
We have parents consultation evenings 
on Wednesday and Thursday of next 
week, your appointment times will be 
sent out to you on Monday. 
 
 

 
Thomas Dodson has asked whether we can donate money 
towards Mary’s Meals, where it costs £13.90 to feed a 
child for a whole school  year.  
Thomas has asked whether each in the school could do-
nate at least 1p per week for the remainder of the school 
year. Just this small amount would help us to achieve a 

total of £23.  
Thomas would like to aim for a total by the 
end of the school year of £27.80, which 
could enable two children to be fed a school 
dinner for a whole year. 
We will begin our collec-
tion after half term. 
Thomas said “Please find 
any spare pennies and 
see if we can beat this 
target”. 


